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Effective August 20, 2022, all transportation requests for substance abuse disorder treatment will require a 
completed copy of the Medicaid Request for Substance Abuse Disorder Treatment Services Travel 
Assistance to be submitted along with the request for travel for all members regardless of age. The form 
must be approved and signed by the Division of Behavioral Health prior to Alaska Medicaid considering 
coverage. The form and instruction for completing the form can be found here. 
 
Questions? Contact Liz LaRue @ liz.larue@alaska.gov or 907.334.2183 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://health.alaska.gov/dbh/Documents/TreatmentRecovery/SATransportforms/MedicaidTravelAssistanceForm.doc
https://health.alaska.gov/dbh/Documents/TreatmentRecovery/SATransportforms/MedicaidTravelAssistanceForm.doc
https://health.alaska.gov/dbh/Pages/TreatmentRecovery/TreatmentRecoveryForms.aspx
mailto:liz.larue@alaska.gov

